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Good evening everyone,
I'm reaching out to inform you that my wife and | have sold our home and will no longer be residing in zone 2. We will be
relocating locally on December 10. This will create a vacancy in our board that will need to be filled. | have spoken to

some constituents regarding the vacancy and hopefully there will be interest in filling the position.

It has been an immense honor and privilege to serve alongside each of you, and | wish you all the best in the years to
come.

See you all at the meeting tomorrow
Danny York [W
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